
BOM Meeting

Agreed Report

21st March 2023

● Opening Prayer

● Minutes of last meeting

Principal’s Report

Incidental Inspection

● The School Inspector visited our school on 27th February

● She visited 3 classes and commended the great work that was occurring in our school

● She noted that we should increase further the number of Chyromebooks and tablets

● We have bought 5 chromebooks this year and we have also bought a new Smartboard.

● We will look into getting more tablets/chromebooks later in the year if possible

Parents Council

● Have kindly agreed to sponsor The Exploration Dome which focused on science

● The Dome will visit in May

● Thanks again to the Parent Council

Gaelic Football

● Our GAA coach started Gaelic football last Wednesday in the school

● He will be in the school for 8 Wednesdays altogether

● We thank him for coming in

FAI Football Tournament

● The boys from 4th-6th Class attended an FAI soccer tournament in Killarney Celtic on the 6th of

March

● It was a wonderful day out with one of the boys teams advancing to the next round which will some

time in early May in Tralee

Dunhallow Sraith Na Scol Football Blitz

● 4th-6th class boys will take part in this on Friday 24th of March

First Confession

● The boys and girls in Ms. O’Sullivan’s class are really looking forward to celebrating their First

Confession on the 29th March

● Thank you also to Fr. Tarrant for a wonderful Ash Wednesday mass. It was the perfect start to the

Lenten season



Parent/Teacher Meetings

● Meetings took place last month. There is wonderful engagement in our school from parents and the

meetings are a fantastic way to see where our children are with their learning.

Fibre Broadband

● This has been installed in our school and is all set up.

● Our ICT technician must reconfigure our devices to link to the new broadband

● We will continue to keep our Vodafone broadband as Eir have not been reliable in the past

Primary Language Curriculum and New Primary Curriculum Framework

● We are required to complete the webinar on both before the end of the school year.

● We will close on the 6th of June for a day to complete 2 webinars on the Primary Language curriculum

● We will need to now take another day for the next primary language webinar and also the webinar on

the primary curriculum framework.

World Book Day

● A very enjoyable day where the children could dress up as their favourite character/book

● Photos taken by Sheila Fizgerald for the Corkman

Lá Glas

● Another wonderful non-uniform day where everyone dressed in green for St. Patrick’s Day/Seachtain

Na Gaeilge

● Assembly, songs as Gaeilge and Céilí dancing. Thank you to the staff for making it such a wonderful

day.


